
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Mr. Todd Bruns, Chair, Faculty Senate 
 Dr. Jeannie Ludlow, Chair, Council on Academic Affairs 

Dr. Ryan Hendrickson, Provost 
Dr. Barbara Bonnekessen, Dean, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences 
Dr. Michael Cornebise, Associate Dean, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences 
Dr. Jim Davis, Chair, Department of Geology and Geography 
Dr. Robert Chesnut, Dean, Graduate School 
Dr. Jeffrey R. Stowell, Department of Psychology 

FROM:  Alexis Jones, Chair, Council on Graduate Studies 

DATE:  February 25, 2025 

RE:  Program Elimination of the PSM Degree in Geographic Information Sciences 

At its meeting on February 25, 2025, the Council on Graduate Studies (CGS) approved the termination of the 
PSM Degree in Geographic Information Sciences program. No faculty lines will be affected by termination of 
the program. 

As noted in the materials provided to CGS in consideration of this decision, the program will no longer admit 
students and will conduct a teach out so that any currently enrolled student who wishes to complete their 
degree may do so through spring semester 2026.  

 


